Ryan Hanson

Ban scrubbers. They are harmful to the environment, allowing cruise ships to pump toxin-laden
wastewater directly into marine ecosystems. I support amendment #2 to ban scrubbers. With this
amendment, the cruise ship industry can show they actually want to change their polluting ways. By
banning scrubbers, this can allow marine ecosystems in Puget Sound to continue recovering. Please
pass amendment #2 and ban the use of scrubbers from cruise ships.



